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Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to first grade for the 2018 – 2019 school year! It is with experience and 
pleasure that we, the first grade teachers, welcome your child into our classrooms. We 
look forward to working with you, and your child in order to make first grade a very 
exciting and rewarding experience. 
 
Your child will need a large schoolbag that he/she can open without assistance. 
Schoolbags on wheels are not permitted.  
 
Instead of asking for a long list of supplies, we are asking all parents to send in a one time fee of 
$75.00 on the first day of school, or you can pay the fee through the HSA School Supply 
Program. This fee can be paid in cash or by check, made payable to PAS HSA. This amount of 
money will allow us to buy supplies in bulk such as pencils, erasers, crayons, markers, colored 
pencils, dry-erase markers, post-its, index cards, folders, highlighters, copybooks, glue, tape, 
paper towels, Clorox wipes, tissues, sheet protectors, cardstock, laminate, printer ink, copy 
paper and construction paper. 
 
We strongly recommend keeping an “At Home” supply box with pencils, crayons, 
scissors, glue and a sharpener for homework assignments. It would be very wise to 
purchase a box of 100 envelopes for sending in trip money or any other fees required 
throughout the year. 
 
SHARPENERS, SCISSORS, MARKERS, ELECTRONIC GAMES AND TOYS 
ARE NOT PERMITTED IN CLASS. 
 
We are looking forward to a great school year beginning in September! Working together, we 
can ensure that your child has a successful first grade year at PAS. Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
The First Grade Teachers 


